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Dear Sixth Grade Families, 
Welcome Back to CRC! We are very excited to have the opportunity to teach your children this 
year. There are many exciting learning experiences for 6​th​ graders to be a part of and we are 
looking forward to each of them. We are ready for a fun year together. By now you are familiar 
with so many things at CRC - however we do encourage you to continue reading these Weekly 
Newsletters to learn all about what’s happening in our classes. The newsletter will always 
include what we are learning for the week, dates to remember, upcoming events, and any news 
we want communicated home. Your child will have homework nightly.  It is their responsibility to 
let you know what they have in addition to this packet. On Mondays you will also receive graded 
work from the previous week. The graded work will give you an idea of where your child is at 
with their classwork. After next week you can also always check your child’s grade on Aeries. 
Aeries is a great tool and we encourage all of you to use it. 
 
 
Our Week At A Glance: 
This week in Language Arts we will be asking, “How can the choices you make affect 
relationships with other people?” We will read shorts stories and write about this question. 
Answering this question will lead us to Narrative Writing. In math we will begin working on 
Module 1. In this module students are introduced to the concept of ratio and rate, Students will 
develop fluidity in using multiple forms of ratio language and ratio notation. 
 
 
Announcements: 
·Our first field trip will be September 11​th​-14​th ​ Mark your calendar! All paperwork regarding this 
has gone home today. 
·Back to School Night is Thursday September 6th at 6:00. We look forward to meeting you all. 
·We will begin walking field trips soon – your child will need comfortable walking shoes. 
 
 



 
Spelling Words: 

batch, reject, vanish, sloppy, rhythm, blunder, strict, meadow, recover, cleanse, text, mystery, 
expand, bluff, promptly, initials, statue, polish, somehow, dreadful 

  
Students should study their spelling words every night. Ways to practice: write them 5 times 
each, write them on flash cards and highlight the spelling pattern then study them,  write 
sentences using the words, create an online word search then find the words, write each word 
in pencil, pen, crayon, and marker, or write the words in ABC order. 
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